May 14, 2012

David Magadan
17741 N 89th Dr.
Peoria, AZ, 85382
davidmagadan@yahoo.com

Ms. Jessica Holt
Liberty High School
9621 W. Speckled Gecko Drive
Peoria, Az, 85382

Dear Ms. Holt:

Thank you very much for allowing me to intern for you this semester. Because of my time with you, I have grown in my understanding of Theater. You have also taught be a lot about auditioning; an area that I was uneducated in because I had never done anything outside of High School Theater. Because of this new knowledge I have received many scholarships for College and a role in a summer production. But you have also shown me that it doesn’t matter if you lack in a subject area, with some determination and the desire to learn anything can be accomplished. So often many people give up when faced with a challenge of something that they are not equipped to tackle. But success is as simple as picking up the right book and reading the solution over. 

Because of your help and guidance I am one step closer to being prepared to face an industry that has existed for hundreds of years. Thank you for your time and sacrifices, I will always remember what an amazing teacher, director, coach, and friend you are. 

Sincerely,
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